July 20, 2001

City of Gahanna

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, OH 43230

Attn:  Mr. Karl Wethetholt, P.E.

Re: Southeast Sanitary Subtrunk Sewer
Phase 2, Job No. 1998-1660.01 '

Dear Karl: ) ' |

The following is our proposal for the additional work required to revise the detailed engineering
plans in the Franklin Steel Co. and Blatt Properties. Also included is the cost for construction staking.

We propose to do this work on an hourly basis in accordance with the attached rate schedule, with
the maximum fee not to exceed $5,000.00 for the additional work, added to the contract fee of
$67,500=%$72,500 maximum fee, unless otherwise authorized in writing by the City. This proposal does
not include the cost of reimbursables fees, such as the E.P.A. (N.O.I $200.00) and (P.T.I. $914.67).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
EVANS, MECHWART, HAMBLETON & TILTON, INC.
Roger Adkins

Accepted by City of Gahanna:

Authorized Signature

Print or Type Name

Date
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